
FAFSA
Information Session

for
Seniors and Senior Parents

If you’re a senior, or parent of a senior, and still have not completed the FAFSA for the 2021-2022 school 
year, please attend a special information session presented by

Northern New Mexico College!

February 5th 
1:30-2:30 PM

 
Afterwards, if you’d like to have help completing the FAFSA, you can sign up for a time that fits your schedule.

Join Zoom Meeting
https://nnmc.zoom.us/j/98449452826

Meeting ID: 984 4945 2826
One tap mobile

+16699006833,,98449452826# US (San Jose)
 

https://nnmc.zoom.us/j/98449452826

